
 

Members of the Committee House Agriculture. My name is Kent Ringdahl and I am a resident of 
Abercrombie Township. I am submitting a testimony in opposition to bill 2174. Setbacks need to be 
put in place at a distance of at least 4 miles away from any farmstead or business. The smell needs 
to be regulated on a monthly basis and required metered water usage needs to be turned in on a 
monthly basis as well.  

DO NOT pass bill 2174.  


